
The next meeting will be on  

Tuesday 16th July 2025, 11.00am, at 

Thatto Heath Library.   

All approved Co-ordinators are invited to 

attend, accompanied by members of your 

group if you wish. 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW NEWSLETTER  - Summer 2025 

We have been reviewing members’ information held on the OurWatch database, to 

ensure it is still accurate and up-to date.  Some members may already have received 

an e-mail message from me, asking you to verify your status.    We understand that 

circumstances can change and if you no longer wish to receive messages and 

circulations, let me know and I can take you off the database, either by replying to 

the Neighbourhood Alert message or e-mailing sthelenshomewatch@gmail.com. 

You can check what information is recorded by signing in on Ourwatch.org.uk.  Don’t 

worry if you have forgotten your password, there is a link to reset it.   

 

The next meeting will be held at 11.00am on Tuesday 15th April 2025, at Thatto Heath Library, Thatto Heath Road, St 

Helens WA10 3QX.  All approved Neighbourhood Watch Leaders welcome.  If you would like to attend or want some 

further information, please e-mail sthelenshomewatch@gmail.com. 

 

ST HELENS HOMEWATCH/NEIGHBOURHOOD 

WATCH ASSOCIATION 

Committed to reducing crime and the fear of crime in our 
neighbourhoods 

 

 

 

BIKE MARKING 

St Helens Police hold bike 

marking events at various 

locations.  Find one near 

you at 

https://www.facebook.com

/StHelensPolice. 
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